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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support this bid.

Having worked in this area for many, many years I know with intimate knowledge how

poor the road systems are particularly as it relates to the connectivity to the south of North Deeside Road. The question is how can this be resolved? Westerton

Road and Pitfodels Station Road have been subject to on-going 'so called' improvement works over many long years but nothing has really changed. The very

unsafe and unsatisfactory nature of this roads network remains for all to see. Surely the only solution is finding a satisfactory route to build a new road which is

purpose built and up to date so that we don't have to use roads built hundreds of years ago.

I also think that the development site to the west of Pitfodels Station Road badly needs to be turned into something special which is completely different to its

current state. The idea of a retirement village in this area which would be unique for the city of Aberdeen is definitely something to support.
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